Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 10:00 AM

To: ‘Schaefer, Peter'

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Filing

Subject: RE: RO0343-461 8th St., Oakland - requesting extension of deadline for BART and building

sump sampling report

Peter,
Based on your request, the schedule for submittal of the report referenced below is extended to January 15, 2011.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Schaefer, Peter [mailto:pschaefer@craworld.com]

Sent: Tuesday, September 14, 2010 9:36 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; Cool, Aubrey; Filing

Subject: RO0343-461 8th St., Oakland - requesting extension of deadline for BART and building sump sampling report

Jerry,

Per our telephone conversation today, | would like to request an extension of the deadline for BART and building sump
sampling report requested in ACEH’s 5/3/10 letter from 9/15/10 to 1/15/11. Thank you.

Regards,

Peter Schaefer, CEG, CHG
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
5900 Hollis Avenue, Suite A
Emeryville, California 94608-2008
Telephone: (510) 420-3319

Fax: (510) 420-9170
pschaefer@craworld.com

Think before you printg‘s
Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!



